Saind Padd

Building and Construction Trades Council

March 17, 2021

Re: Support of Hillcrest Bonding Request

Dear Senator Hawj and Representative Xiong:

We are submitting this letter today to show our collective support of the Saint Paul Port Authority’s
bonding request for the redevelopment of the former Hillcrest Golf Course in Saint Paul.

This project has the potential to transform one of the City’s most under-resourced neighborhoods,
bringing both living wage jobs with low barriers to entry and much needed housing inventory. In
addition, plans are underway to make this project one of the first LEED Platinum, Carbon-Free
Communities in the world.

We would be extremely grateful if you were to support this request.

Sincerely,

w /PR

Donald Mullin
Executive Secretary
Saint Paul Building and Construction Trades Council
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